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On behalf of Teacup Nordic - a 44 year old nonprofit that works to get Oregonians 

into nature, exercising and building community - we wish to support this legislation 

that corrects the nonsensical judicial ruling issued by our Supreme Court.  Teacup 

Nordic operates the primary venue on Mt. Hood for cross country skiing.  We also are 

the primary programatic provider for kids learning to ski, junior racers and adults / 

families.  We work on behalf of the public interest and without this legislation our 

ability to continue to serve the public is materially threatened.  Please move this 

legislation forward without delay. Thank you, Noel Johnson - President  


